
  

Florida Department of Financial Services 
Division of Rehabilitation and Liquidation 

August 7, 2013 

Universal Health Care Insurance Company, Inc., in Liquidation 

Effective March 22, 2013, Universal Health Care Insurance Company, Inc. (UHCIC) was 
ordered into receivership for purposes of rehabilitation by the Second Judicial Circuit Court 
in Leon County, Florida. The Florida Department of Financial Services, Division of 
Rehabilitation and Liquidation, is the court appointed Receiver of UHCIC. Effective April 1, 
2013, pursuant to the Court Order, UHCIC automatically moved into receivership for 
purposes of liquidation. You may obtain additional information regarding the receivership at 
www.myfloridacfo.com/division/receiver. 
   

Important Information 

You have been identified as a potential claimant in the Receivership of UHCIC. 

You will receive instructions via email in the near future regarding obtaining and filing a 
Proof-of-Claim (POC) form. All potential claimants will be required to complete a POC and 
submit supporting documentation for any claim payment consideration. Instructions for 

completing the POC and electronic submission of supporting documentation will 
accompany the notice. 

  
Please discontinue submitting bills to UHCIC or the Receiver at this time. You will have an 
opportunity to submit all your billing and other supporting documentation at the time you 
submit your POC. 

http://www.myfloridacfo.com/division/receiver


 

Please do not reply to this Email communication. You may contact the Receiver via the 
“Contact Us” link at 
www.myfloridacfo.com/division/receiver. 

The Receiver 
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